
Jubilee Campaign to Send Joint Letter to Disney Executive
Chairman Robert Iger and CEO Bob Chapek

In 2020, human rights and religious freedom advocacy NGO Jubilee Campaign urges
everyone to #BoycottMulan and #StandWithUyghurs. With consideration for the
increasingly worsening human rights situation in China and the release of Disney Pictures’
2020 live action feature film Mulan, Jubilee Campaign has drafted a letter addressed to Mr.
Robert Iger and Mr. Bob Chapek, Executive Chairman and CEO of The Walt Disney
Company, respectively.

It is our understanding that from 2016 to 2018, the majority of the filming of Disney's 2020
Mulan took place in the Xinjiang Uyghur Autonomous Region (XUAR) of China.  As
filming was taking place, human rights and religious freedom organizations across the world
were already well aware of the multitude of human rights violations were being waged
against Xinjiang’s Uyghurs and other minorities: arbitrary and prolonged detention,
physical torture, sexual abuse, forced sterilization, and political re-indoctrination.

Also shocking is that included in the movie's credits is a special thanks section in which
special thanks were given to various Xinjiang agencies in the movie’s credits roll. Multiple
propaganda organizations were listed, as well as the Turpan Public Security Bureau, which

https://twitter.com/search?q=%23BoycottMulan&src=typeahead_click
https://twitter.com/search?q=%23StandWithUyghurs&src=typeahead_click


is responsible for overseeing construction and operation of internment camps as well as mass
surveillance.

In our letter we call on Disney to (1) be transparent regarding what agreements and
transactions- if any- they engaged in with Xinjiang agencies and/or officials, (2) inform the
public on what human rights appraisals and due diligence was conducted prior to such
engagements, and (3) never again foster cooperation with agencies involved in systematic
human rights and religious freedom violations.

Below is a preview of our joint letter. To view this letter in its entirety and sign on
as a supporter, please visit http://jubileecampaign.org/our-work/boycott-mulan/

For more information on our projects, funds, news, and events, please visit our website
by clicking the link below:

jubileecampaign.org

http://jubileecampaign.org/our-work/boycott-mulan/
http://jubileecampaign.org/


If you would like to donate to Jubilee Campaign, you may do so by clicking the button
below:

Donate

 ​  ​  ​

https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=YZQ9ZN9TG5D8E&source=url
https://www.facebook.com/JubileeCampaignUSA/
https://twitter.com/jubileec?lang=en
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTWjzapvZ10Bsm22F921hdw

